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February 22nd, 2022  
 

Subject Choices for 2nd Year Students - September 2022 

 
Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

 

As your daughter progresses into her 2nd Year studies and we are moving towards the next stage 

of the Junior Cycle programme, I am writing to highlight an important date for your diary;  

 

Tuesday, March 1st at 7.00pm: Second Year Subject Choices Information Night for current 1st Year 

students on.  

  

This meeting is open to both parents and students in 1st Year to attend.   

  

At this meeting information regarding 2nd year subject choice options and the submission process 

will be outlined and explained our School Guidance Counsellor, Ms. Aisling McDonald.   

  

We strongly advise attending this information session, as when making subject choices, the process 

must be completed via our school’s VS Ware portal and detailed instructions on this will be provided 

at the meeting.  

The meeting will take place online, via your daughter’s Microsoft Teams. The meetings will be 

scheduled in the 1st Year Group Team.  

 

I look forward to your attendance.   

 
Yours sincerely,  

___________________  

Kiera O’Sullivan   
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